April 15, 2019

Good Morning Everyone,

We spent Thursday through Saturday evening mowing the park, weeding, mulching and building the frame for the floor for the souvenir shop at Confederate Memorial Park.

We would like to truly Thank, Rosalyn, Pete, Ray, Roy, Jessica, our young adults, who really came into help when we were all exhausted, loaded up the mulch and put it where we needed it, Stevie, Casey, and Chloe.

And of course Little Dalton! We would also like to Thank our Newest Member, Leonard who fixed our leaf blower and pitched in to help. Leonard's ancestor was Capt. Joseph Forrest. Capt. Joseph Forrest was instrumental in forming and President of the Point Lookout Confederate Cemetery Committee in interring our Ancestors with a proper burial after the war.

And of course it wouldn't be spring cleaning without Jim starting fires and he finally was able to burn the huge brush pile!

Always for Their Memory,

Jim and Christina Dunbar Chairmen Confederate Memorial Park Inc.